
 

VIRTUAL HALLOWEEN PARADE 

Join the procession of saints                         and Halloween characters to 

appear on our parish website.  Send us your photos no later than 

Wednesday 6:00PM, October 28 and we will post them as part of our 

parish prayer and celebration of All Hallows Eve, the night before All 

Saints Day. No names will be posted.  Appropriate costumes please.  
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